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Mai Vang

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 2:57 PM
To: John Larson; *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: RE: 575 Maryland Ave W.  File #J2320A Assessment # 238523 Parcel #24-29-23-33-0105

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Thank you for your email. I will gather a file together and send you what I have.  The hearing on May 15, 2023 via 
telephone between 9 and 11:00 stands, unless the hearing officer recommends deletion of the fee before the hearing.   
 
Thanks 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Larson <larsonjohn40@icloud.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 11:10 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 575 Maryland Ave W. File #J2320A Assessment # 238523 Parcel #24-29-23-33-0105 
 
To who it may concern, 
      I would like to contest the $322 assessment at 575 Maryland Ave W.  File #J2320A Assessment # 238523.  The 
hearing is scheduled for 5/16 at 9am 2023.  I received a letter in early January from the city warning clean up, and I 
cleaned up the walk immediately. I also made sure every time it snowed I was over there personally making sure the 
walk was cleared entirely.   I did not receive any other form of notice warning, or indication they were cleaning the area 
for the rest of the winter.  Please remove this assessment, as there was no assistance from the city in clearing my walk. 
Thanks 
John Larson 
Owner 


